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MEMO 

 

Below are the results of the advisory ballot concerning Kevin Hall’s reappointment as President. 
The ballots were open from 9:00am on March 6, 2025, until 4:30 pm on March 12, 2025. There 
were two separate ballots, one for staff and librarians and one for faculty members. The results 
are provided according to those voting groups.  
 

Do you find acceptable the reappointment of Dr. Kevin Hall as President 
and Vice-Chancellor for the University of Victoria for a second term? 
 
Faculty Results:  
 

 Votes Received Percent 
Yes: 203 49.6% 
No: 206 50.4% 

 
Eligible to vote: 844 
Total ballots returned: 410 
Abstain ballots: 1 
% Voting: 48.6% 

 
  
 Staff and Librarian Results: 

 
 Votes Received Percent 
Yes: 343 63.1% 
No: 201 36.9% 

 
Eligible to vote: 2515 
Total ballots returned: 544 
Abstain ballots: 2 
% Voting: 21.7% 

 
 

Date: April 24, 2025 

To:  University of Victoria Campus Community  

From: Carrie Andersen, University Secretary  

Re: Results – Advisory Ballot, Reappointment of President Kevin Hall 


